
2011  

Virginia Swimming Swimposium 

Officials Component  
Saturday, 1 October  8:00am - Noon 

Holiday Inn-Koger Center  Midlothian, VA 
 

This year, we have shortened the agenda and we will concentrate on items that 
will help us improve the consistency of our officiating across the LSC. 

 
Pat Lunsford, former VP-Program Operations and National Officials Chair of USA 

Swimming, will join us to provide an overview of the Philosophy of Officiating. 
 

We will also provide an update of meetings held over the summer. 
 

Join us for this important professional development opportunity! 
 

Lunch is optional. 
Cold-cut sandwiches, sides, and drinks:  $20 

 

Please complete the registration form below and mail it to: 

Michael Downs 
2368 Litchfield Way 

Virginia Beach, VA 23453-5560 
 

Lunch is limited to the first 100 registrants; reservations must be mailed by Saturday, 24 Sep. 
 

Swimposium Registration 
  
Name:  ____________________________  Phone:  ______________ 
 
 
District:  _________   Email:  _________________________________ 
 
 
Lunch:   YES  NO   Remember to enclose check payable to Virginia Swimming. 


